
CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC SS 

 

GRADE 8 

PARENT 

INFORMATION 

NIGHT 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH, 2018 

6:30 PM– 8:30PM 

 
The Staff and Students of Christ the King Catholic Secondary School 
Cordially invite all parents of Grade 8 students to our:  

 

Grade 8 Parent Information Night 
 

Come and discover our range of programs and course offerings. 

Staff and students will be present to provide detailed information 

and answer questions about the school and school life. 

 

Please join us.   All are welcome! 

 

Learn more 

about our: 

Registration 

Process 

Course Selection 

Information 

Program 

Demonstrations 

Student Voice  

and  

Leadership 

Opportunities 

 

CHRIST THE KING 
CATHOLIC SS 

161 Guelph Street 
Georgetown, ON 

905.702.8838 
www.ctk.ca 

 

 


